CURRICULUM COMMITTEE
Minutes

October 17, 2014
Present:
Matthew Altman, Dave Bradley, Sue Caldera, Debra Carino, Trevor Dodge, 

Lynda Ellingsen (recorder), Jackie Flowers, Bev Forney, Sue Goff, Terry Mackey,


Lupe Martinez, Mike Mattson (alternate chair), Lilly Mayer, John McLain, Steffen Moller,


Tracy Nelson, Cynthia Risan, Polly Schulz (chair), Sarah Steidl, Inessa Shtefanio (AGS), 
Vinetta Shtefanio (AGS),
Not Present:
Dustin Bare, Lars Campbell, Tracy Donnelly, Kate Gray, Carrie Kyser, Phillip King,

Brenda Marks, Laurette Scott, Tara Sprehe, Shelly Tracy
Guests:

Renee Harber (Horticulture), Gwenda Oshiro (Advising)
I. Minutes


Minutes from the October 3rd meeting were reviewed and approved.


Action:
Approved
II. Consent Agenda


None
III. Informational items


None
IV. Old Business

Continued discussion on “Course Outline Approval Process and Review” discussion
Teams are posted on the committee website, under “Subcommittees.”  Emails containing outline information for chairs, and emails for outline assignments for teams went out earlier this week.  Outline submissions are even starting to come in.   Lynda will help teams know when new courses and/or Gen Ed certification requests are submitted so they can give attention to those.
V. New Business
1. New AS degree—General Horticulture with OSU---Renee Harber

Traditionally students have gone into the workforce and not for advanced degrees.  Recent years demographics have shown more and more students wanting a 4 yr degree and transferring to OSU to get those degrees.   Along with this new AS, the department has been able to articulate more of their HOR courses with OSU.  Terry Mackey offered the library’s resource services to help those AS transfer students prepare for OSU.

Action:
Motion made, seconded and committee approved new AS degree.
2. AGS degree
The state recognizes a core of general education courses for this degree, however the Community College Handbook clearly says that core is not called related instruction.   What that core of general education course should look like for the AGS degree, for Clackamas is something we need to figure out.

Action:
Committee formed and approved the following subcommittee to bring back a draft of what that 



recognizable group of courses will be for committee to approve.  


Subcommittee:  Jackie Flowers, 
Gwenda Oshiro, Sarah Steidl, Dustin Bare, Matthew Altman, 


Steffen Moller, Lynda Ellingsen
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